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April 28, 2023

To: Attendees of the 2023 National Hurricane Conference
Meredith Beers
Meredith@tulane.edu

From: Michael Vincent, Executive Director

Re: Certificate of Achievement in PDF format

| am writing to thank you for your participation in the 2023 National Hurricane Conference,
April 3-6, at the New Orleans Riverside Hotel, New Orleans, LA.

We hope that your experience at the conference was a good one. Your involvement in
educational conferences such as the National Hurricane Conference demonstrates a sincere
commitment to the cause of increased professionalism in hurricane preparedness, mitigation
and recovery. And | applaud you for taking time from your busy schedule to participate.

Attached is your Certificate of Achievement, which includes professional development hours.

We have asked this year’s speakers to provide us with their PowerPoint presentations and/or
handouts to upload to our website. This link will take you to our website to view them: 2023
Speaker Presentations. Keep in mind that we will be updating the site as we get more speaker
responses, so check back if your session isn’t up yet.

We hope to see you at next year’s conference, March 25-28, 2024, at the Rosen Centre in
Orlando, FL!
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Certificate of Achievement

This certifies that

Meredith1 Beers

has been awarded 32 professional development hours for participating in
the 2023 National Hurricane Conference, April 3-6 in New Orleans, Louisiana.

Presented by

= The National Hurricane Conference, Inc.

N

Michael T. Vincent, Executive Director




